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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

Reviewer 03026750 

1) Comment:  Why did you perform gastroscopy at 9 months (was the patient complaining or for follow 

up)?  

Response:  The gastroscopy at nine months was performed as a periodical follow-up exam.  The 

patient had no symptoms at that time, as stated in the manuscript.  We concur with the reviewer that 

this is an important point, and the information has been added on page 7. 

 

2) Comment:  When you found a submucosal lesion, why did not you perform EUS at closer intervals (6 

months)?  

Response:  The submucosal lesion was found at a follow up gastroscopy which was performed at a 

private clinic close to the patient’s home without a EUS facility, not at our center.  The clinician who 

had performed the exam made the decision to follow up the lesion rather than to consult our center.  If 

the gastroscopy had been performed at our center, EUS would have been performed right away, as the 

reviewer has suggested.  Revisions regarding this point has been made on page 7. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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